
  NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Notice is hereby given that the Eureka City Council will hold a Public Hearing on 
Monday, November 2, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. at the Eureka City Hall, 15 North Church 
Street, Eureka, Utah.   
 
The purpose of the hearing is to receive public comment regarding the proposed sale 
of Vehicles, Equipment and Furniture in which the City Council has deemed to be 
surplus.  Property descriptions are follows: 
  

VEHICLES: 

2005 Chevy K2500 Silverado 

*1999 International 267 20 S (Orange 10-Wheeler w/Sander and Snowplow attachment) 

*1981 Kenworth Motor W90 Con (Blue Dump Truck) 

EQUIPMENT: 

Hydraulic Power Plant Trailer 

Pallet of Wooden Snow Fence (6 Rolls) 

FURNITURE: 

Wooden Cabinets/Bookshelf 

  1  Large 2-Drawer Filing Cabinet 
1  Small 2-Drawer Filing Cabinet 
1 Cabinet with 2 Doors on bottom (Shelf inside) with Small Drawer on top. 

*Rolltop Desk 
  
Any comments or objections may be submitted in writing prior to this hearing so 
they can be discussed at the hearing. 
 
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing special 
accommodations (including auxiliary communicative aids and services) during this 
meeting should notify the Eureka City Office at 435-433-6915 at least three working 
days prior to the meeting. 
 
 
       Patricia Bigler, 
       City Recorder 


